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Dear Colleagues,

There have been MANY changes to our homepage and we have incorporated
some wonderful new research tools for students and faculty. The changes

are so significant that I believe the need exists for an in-house

training session devoted to our homepage. Jane has graciously agreed to
provide the training this Thursday, July 9 at 1PM

in the Research Instruction Lab. Let's plan for a forty-five minute
session. I would like everyone to attend so we are all on the same page
when orienting students to the changes. Ms. Jill can make sure we have
student coverage?

Bill

1 have been studying the traits and
dispositions of the "lower animals" (so
called) and contrasting them with the
traits and dispositions of man.I find
the result humiliating to me. ~Mark
Twain, Letters from the Earth, 1907.
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